
Submitter: Rachel Pollak 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am against this idea because it would limit access to voting. It also “solves” a 

problem that doesn’t exist, as Oregon elections have always been conducted with the 

highest level of legality. I wish other states were as lucky as to have mail-in voting. 

Thank you.  


